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  Report of the Secretary-General on the deployment of the 
African Union-United Nations Hybrid Operation in Darfur 
 
 

  Corrigendum 
 

Paragraph 14 

The paragraph should read 

14. The reimbursement of AMIS troop-contributing Governments could not begin 
in mid-November 2007 for the month of October 2007 as planned, since troop 
numbers for that period had not yet been confirmed. In addition, the proposed 
budget for UNAMID for the period from 1 July 2007 to 30 June 2008 (A/62/380) 
was reviewed by the Advisory Committee on Administrative and Budgetary 
Questions in mid-October 2007 and was presented to the Fifth Committee on 
8 November 2007. As noted in my previous report (S/2007/653), as an exceptional 
measure outlined in my letter dated 2 October 2007 to the President of the General 
Assembly (A/62/379), substantial support to AMIS under the heavy support package 
provisions has been financed through the temporary use of resources of the United 
Nations Mission in the Sudan (UNMIS). Upon approval by the General Assembly of 
the budget for UNAMID, expenditures incurred by UNMIS in support of AMIS will 
be reimbursed by UNAMID.  

 


